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SIUE BULLETIN
To the  Fdeujtv a n d  Staff of Southern Illinois University a t Edv^ardsville

Vol. 27, No. 19 
November 26, 1996

MEMO TO: Faculty and Staff

FROM: Nancy Belck

SUBJECT: Holiday Open House

Vice Chancellors Jim Buck, Nobby Emmanuel, Kenn Neher and Dave Werner join me in 
cordially inviting SIUE Faculty and Staff to a Holiday Open House, Wednesday, December 4, 
from 3:00 to 5:00 o’clock, in Meridian Ballroom in the University Center.

Hors d ’oeuvres and holiday beverages will be served. Please join us for music, 
fellowship, and refreshments.
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